Executive Summary for the Millennium Falcon

The Millennium Falcon and her crew are integral members of The University of New Mexico.  We procure rare materials for our research facilities, often performing under dangerous conditions. These supplies maintain our University’s competitive edge on the front lines of groundbreaking research. 

In the past, we have used SFRB funding to buy supplies and make repairs to our ship.  We are often gone for months at a time, travelling to distant corners of the galaxy, and preparation is a must.  SFRB funding allows us to plan accordingly and increase our chances of success on these missions. 

Utilizing SFRB funding allows us to maintain a steady rapport with the University, and students can see that the money we use is directly contributing to their own educational success.  We are often in competition for resources needed to improve or enhance the Death Star, and for this reason outside funding can endanger our missions. 

The Millennium Falcon requires a highly-skilled flight and maintenance crew, often times we utilize qualified veterans attending The University of New Mexico for these positions.  Our missions and destinations are determined by the needs of the Chemistry, Biology, Physics, and Astronomy departments, among others. 

Due to increasing interference by the Imperial Forces, the Millennium Falcon is requesting an increase in funding of $200,000 this year to improve our ship’s shielding capabilities. 

Regards,
Han Solo
Captain, Millennium Falcon
